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29th March 2021 

 

RE: Year 4 School Trip.  
  

Dear Parent/ Carer,  

 

We are writing regarding our one day educational visit to Nell Bank that was scheduled for 

Friday 16th April. We have been waiting for further guidance from the Government with 

regards residential visits however we have still not received an update on this. As a result of 

this and because of the impending date of our visit to Nell Bank, we have made the decision to 

reschedule to a date later this term. 

 

The new date for our visit to Nell Bank is Tuesday 18th May. As wider restrictions are eased, 

we are more confident that the visit will go ahead  on this date. We want to make sure that we 

can visit Nell Bank safely and we hope that you understand our reasons for deferring this to 

later in the year.  

We will of course keep you informed of any future changes. 

 

If you would like any further information, please do not hesitate to speak to your child’s class 

teacher.  

 

Yours Sincerely  

 

Mr Hodges and Mrs Weldon. 
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